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April 14, 2010
Canadian Environmental Law Association

130 Spadina Avenue, Suite 301,
Toronto, ON M5V 2L4
To Whom It May Concern:

The Grand River Environmental Network supports Louisette Lanteigne’s request for CELA to review her material related to the West Side Lands issue in the City of Waterloo. 

Sincerely,

John Jackson

Chair 

Grand River Environmental Network
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